
 

 

Agenda 
Traffic and Circulation Committee Meeting 

Thursday, June 14th, 2018, at the NCSD Board Room at 148 South Wilson 
 

10:00 am to Noon 
 

Present:  Peggy Cox, Bob McGill, Gary Spellbring, Dan Woodson 
 
Supervisors Office:  Caleb Mott 
 
Public Works:  Mike Britton 
 
Public:  Mike Berry, Diane Metz, Lori Coulter, Virginia Meher, Bob Weiger, Mary Scarbrough, Sam 
Scarbrough, Danny Jones, Yolanda Jones, Trish Hall 
 
Public comments:  Mike Berry asked about whether County has accepted all of Camino Caballo. 
 
 
 
Old Business:     

 

a) South Tejas Traffic Circle Pilot Project. 
 
Mike Britton indicated the need for more traffic data which will be gathered after school starts. 
Meanwhile residents are asked to submit any comments by the first part of July. Final presentation of 
data will be done at the September or October Traffic Committee meeting. 

 

b) Status of Tefft Interchange Ramp widening Project. 

Public Works indicated that 30% design plans will be ready be December 

 

Other Items: 

Michelle Matson emailed that a red zone will be added at the corner of Beverly and Division 

There are concerns about the signal light timing at Tefft and Pomeroy.  Eastbound traffic on 
Tefft turning left on Pomeroy are getting too much green time while Southbound traffic on 
Pomeroy turning onto Tefft are getting too little. 

 
 
 

 
 

Next Meeting July 12, 2018 



 

 

 
 

 


